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Our speaker this morning was Zubair Bakubye on the critical project, Toilets 4 Life. He spoke about the Global 

Grant that has been established to fund the construction of septic tanks and proper irrigation to operate them in 

Uganda. This country lacks proper sanitation and the need to provide bathrooms for their people has gotten to a 

critical stage. The lack of proper sanitation leads to more infectious diseases and deaths. Zubair said that over 650 

million people in the world do not have clean water to drink, nor proper sanitation measures in place. Properly 

functioning toilets need water on an ongoing basis. Thank you, Zubair, for a sobering presentation! 

PS CHAMBER MIXER 

      
A great time was had by those Sunup members who attended 

last Thursday night’s Palm Springs Chamber Mixer at the 

TRAM! Pictured at the left are Dess Benedetto, Carrie Allan 

and Ebony Stinson. On the right, in the middle of the crowd is 

Kristin Bloomer. 
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Governor Nyron met 

with his new staff last 

Saturday in Riverside to 

kick off the new Rotary 

year in District 5330.  

WELCOME STUDENTS! 

School begins again on 
August 5th and Matthew 

Hammond would love to 

have Sunup volunteers 
welcome his students at 7 

AM that morning. Then, 

Jody Diaz would also like us 
to welcome her students at 

the gates of Raymond Cree 

Middle School at 8 AM.  
 

ACRONYMS: PDG-Past District Governor; DG-District Governor; DGN-District Governor Nominee; DGE-District Governor Elect; 

DGND-District Governor Nominee Designate; TRF-The Rotary Foundation; PHS-Paul Harris Society; RLI-Rotary Leadership Institute; 

DDF-District Designated Funds; PE-President Elect; PN-President Nominee; IPP-Immediate Past President; DTA-District Training 

Assembly; P.E.T.S.-Presidents-Elect training Seminar; COL-Council on Legislation; R.Y.L.A.-Rotary Youth leadership Awards; 

P.R.Y.D.E.-Personal Youth Development Experience; PHF-Paul Harris Fellow; MOP-Manual of Procedure; PRIP-Past Rotary 

International President; YE-Youth Exchange Program; FE-Friendship Exchange;  RID-Rotary Intl’ Director; PRID-Past Rotary 

International Director;  RIP-Rotary Intl’ President; AKS-Arch Klumpf Society; PHSM-Paul Harris Sustaining Member 

 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  

The Hanson House needs volunteers! 

Hours needed to be filled are: 8-12 

AM: 12-4 PM: and 4-8 PM.  

If can volunteer please contact member 

Ivonne Moreno at: 

Hopeandfaith@live.com 

 

 

 
The Youth Exchange Program is 

celebrating its 50th year and the 

Sunup club is hosting our very 1st 

student who is arriving from Brazil. 

Chair Chad is looking for hosts 

families to step forward and 

volunteer their homes and families to 

initiate a “life-changing” experience 

for them and our student! Please let 

Chad know if you can. 

 
Sunup member Phillip 

Moore (on the rightt) had 

dinner at La Copine in 

Yucca Valley with 

husband, Burt Peachy last 

Sunday evening. They 

highly recommended this 

restaurant! 
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On August 1, the James O. Jessie Center will be handing out backpacks 

and school supplies to the children who frequent the facility. Please bring 

backpacks and/or school supplies to the center. Doors open at 5 PM! 

 


